
 

 
 

POST FALLS HIGHWAY DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

REQUEST TO VACATE AND ABANDON 
PARK STREET 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Board of Commissioners of the POST FALLS 
HIGHWAY DISTRICT will hold a public hearing in accordance with the provisions of 
Idaho Code, to consider the vacation and abandonment of: 

 

 
That portion of Park Street as shown on the Plat of McClellan, Recorded in Plat 
Book B, at Page 89, Kootenai County Records, adjacent to lots 2, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 
16, 18, 20, 22, 24, and 26, Block V, lying south of the south right-of-way line of 
Riverside Avenue, and north of a line common to lots 26 an 28 projected easterly 
to the easterly line of said Park Street. 
 
 
 
The public hearing will be held in at the District Office of the Post Falls Highway District, 
5629 E. Seltice Way, Post Falls, ID 83854, on Wednesday, July 20th, 2022 at 6:00 p.m.  
 
Anyone wishing further information concerning this vacation and abandonment should 
contact the Post Falls Highway District office. Any person needing special 
accommodation to participate in the above noticed meeting should contact the office at 
208-765-3717 three working days prior to the meeting. PFHD is compliant with Title VI of 
the Civil Rights Act of 1964, and the Civil Rights Restoration Act of 1987 (Public Law 
100.259).  
 
DATED this 1st day of June, 2022. 
 
POST FALLS HIGHWAY DISTRICT   ATTEST: 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS   Beth Rheinschmidt, District Clerk 
 
Jeff Tyler, Chairman 
David Russell, Vice-Chairman 
Lynn Humphreys, Commissioner 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note to CDA Press: 
Publish July 1, 2022, July 8,2022, July 14, 2022 

 


